
July 6, 2016 

Via Facsimile to (202) 307-0828 
Bureau of Prisons 
Attn.: Eugene Baime, FOIA Supervisor 
320 First Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20534 

Re: FOIA Request #2016-01340 

Dear Mr. Baime, 

I am writing to request an update on my FOIA request, which I submitted to the Bureau of 
Prisons on December 9, 2015.  I requested a single contract and clearly identified it by contract 
number.  Since then I have called the FOIA office at least five times to request an update on my 
request.   I faxed a request for an update on June 15, 2016 and still have not received any response. 

It has been more than seven months and it is my understanding that the party which holds 
the contract has not even sent the records to BOP.  

 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Caroline Hirst 
Paralegal, Loevy & Loevy 
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